Lake Wales Repeater Association
Amateur Radio Club
Minutes of the May 9, 2019 Meeting
The club President, K4AKH, Thomas, opened the meeting at 1904 hours in the new meeting
venue, The Lake Wales Fire Department building on Central Street, with the Pledge of
Allegiance and roll call. Nineteen persons were in attendance including all officers.

Kj4kjn, Christine, gave a presentation on “So You Want to be a Emergency Volunteer?”
which outlined the quals to be involved in emergency communications.

The Secretary report was given by Ski, KM4YUL, which was accepted as read.
The Treasurer’s report was given by Rick, NI4S, which was accepted as read.

VE report was given by K4KH, Thomas for John, KU8Q, there was one Technician class license
awarded.

It was announced that Dick Keefer, KJ4OTB, has passed and is now a silent key.

June Field Day will be on the 22-23, location to be determined. Camp Endeavor in Dundee is
being considered. K4KH, Thomas, will check its availability.

AGALT, Mike, suggested that the Fusion repeater be brought on line.
K4KH, Thomas, reported on the continuing VHF repeater problem.

QRP for May will be held at Mary Holland Park in Bartow.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 19 hours.
Respectfully submitted,

John Hodurski KM4YUL,
Secretary LWRA



